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NEWSLETTER 
         www.snoseekers.com 

                     SNO-PHONE:  741-NESS (6377) 

Northern Erie Sno-Seekers    PO Box 167    Akron, NY  14001    (716)741-NESS 

 NEXT GENERAL/COMBO MEETING:   

Tuesday, May 26th at 7:30 PM,  
Marvin’s Bar & Grill  

7675 Goodrich Rd, Clarence Center, NY 14032 

<< see inside for details >> 

Member of the New York State Snowmobile Association and Erie County Federation of Snowmobile Clubs  

Non-profit groups dedicated to the         safe and responsible use of snowmobiles 
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What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 

WE’VE CHANGED OUR GENERAL MEETING 
LOCATION AND DATE!!! 

 

WE HAVE MOVED BACK TO MEETING THE 
LAST THURSDAY OF EVERY MONTH 

AND 
WE ARE NOW MEETING AT  

MARVIN’S BAR & GRILL  
7675 Goodrich Rd,  

Clarence Center, NY 14032  
 

May Combo Board/General Meeting:  
THURSDAY, May 26th at 7:30 PM at  

Marvin’s Bar & Grill,  7675 Goodrich Road,  
Clarence Center, NY.   

 
 

Find us on the web at: 
www.snoseekers.com 

 
Find us on our Facebook page:  

Club Officers 
President:  Al Wolbert 

Vice President:  - 

Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  

Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

Trail Coordinator:   

Board Member: Dan Dressel 

Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 

Board Member: Ron Watts 

Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg 

Board Member: Shannon Landow  

Board Member: Chantel Dirschedl 

Board Member: Jake Anderson 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 
Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 
Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 
Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 
Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Committee 
Chairperson:  Dan D. 
 

Trails/Landowners Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Trail Guides Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Newsletter Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 
Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 
Chairperson: Open 

Club Headlines 

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  We are 
trying to manage our funds more efficiently due to cuts in State 
funding.  Each member will receive all 12 months right at your 
computer!!  If you do not have a computer… call 741-NESS to let us 
know that you would still like your 6 months mailed.  We continue to 
put a lot of time and effort into our newsletters to keep you, as a member, in-
formed and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 
Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and register. 
Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any questions.  The photo 
gallery has some great pictures too! 
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President’s Page 

 

Hi Everyone, 
 

 
Not too much this month, just another quick reminder to everyone that our general meetings 
have moved to Marvin's Bar and Grill on Goodrich Road in Clarence.  They are now the last 
Thursday of each month (this month it’s May 26) at 7:30 PM.  We had a very good turn out for 
last month’s meeting and it’s always nice to see that in the off season.  Let’s see if we can con-
tinue with this as there are some important things to discuss.  Goodrich Road is under con-
struction at this time so if you can't get down that road to get to Marvin's you can use Wolcott 
Road from the west and Delaware Road from the east.  Both roads will bring you right to the 
restaurant’s parking lot.  Hope to see you there! 
 
 

Thanks! 
Al Wolbert 
NESS PRESIDENT 
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Renew your  

membership now for 

the 2015-2016 season! 

ATTENTION!! 
Please help us go green with our newsletter.  If you would like to receive 
your monthly newsletter to your email inbox every month instead of through 
the US postal system please send us an email with your name and email ad-
dress.  You can also email us if you would like to update the email address 
that you receive your monthly newsletter at.   

RESPECT THE LANDOWNERS  
— 

STAY ON THE MARKED TRAILS!!! 
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             Northern Erie Sno-Seekers Apparel for Sale 

 
Adult: Guys     
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          

 

 

 Blue short sleeve t-shirt                   S-M-L-XL   XXL-XXXL     $ 12 / $ 13 
         Blue long sleeve t-shirt                S-M       XXL-XXXL  $ 14 / $ 15 
         Blue hooded sweatshirt                S-M-L         XXL-XXXL  $ 32 / $ 34 
 
         
 
 
 

Adult: Ladies 

 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 Pink short sleeve t-shirt S-M-L-XL   $ 12 
 Pink baseball cap  one size fits most  $ 12 
 Pink fleece hat   one size fits most  $ 12 

 

Kids: 
 Blue short sleeve t-shirt M-L-XL   $ 10 

  
Other items: 

 Long sleeve nylon wind breaker  navy blue                   $ 25 (L-XL only) 
 
Printed: t-shirt 
Embroidered: sweatshirt, bb cap, knit caps, skull cap, wind breaker 

 
To purchase apparel, please email us at: snoseekers@yahoo.com  or call us at 741-NESS 
 
Please include:  name, address, phone number and items wanted. 

mailto:snoseekers@yahoo.com
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                

  Fuel Oil      Residential 
Gasoline      Commercial 

    Diesel Fuel         Metered Service 
      Kerosene      Automatic Delivery 

     Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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